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May 10, 2019

TO: Honorable Joan Huffman, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3361 by Canales (Relating to court reporter service fees in certain counties.), As

Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to add additional counties to a currently
authorized elevated court reporter service fee. The bill modifies the population threshold for
counties allowed to charge the higher fee.

According to the Office of Court Administration (OCA), no significant fiscal impact to the state
court system is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the OCA, no significant fiscal impact to the state court system is anticipated. 

According to OCA, Hidalgo County would see an increase in the fees collected under this bill.
Since the agency does not have information on the current collections under the statute, it is
unable to estimate the impact.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
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